
Re-scheduled date of Interview for the post of 
Probationary Junior Officer (Dependent) 

Due to some unavoidable circumstances viva voce 
date of the candidates for the post of Probationary 
Junior Officer (Dependent) scheduled to be held on 
28.05.2024 (Tuesday) has been re-scheduled on 
30.05.2024 (Thursday). Candidates are advised to 
report at 1 :30 P.M. on the re-scheduled date at 
Human Resources Division. 

Other terms & conditions stipulated in the viva-voce 
Card will remain unchanged. 


